COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

20th July, 1938.

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 1lth instant in regard to the case of
the steamer "AYIMERIC", and have carefully noted your
remarks., It is concluded that Mr. B&tlar has now arrived
at your port, and in the circumstances his report on the
vessel 1s awalted before any further action is taken,

' I am, Dear 8ir, :

Yours ¥aithfully,
pro Secretary.

B, Peskett, Esq.,
CALCUTTA.
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